Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting

June 02, 2001

The meeting came to order at 10:20 a.m. at Paul’s Restaurant

To date, we have 179 full members, 29 associate members, and totaling 208 members

OLD BUSINESS

1. May 6 was Warren’s mystery ride, along with a book signing. Twenty bikes
showed up, and the Vancouver HOG Chapter purchased the “Proficient
Motorcycling™ Book, available to members who wish to borrow this by signing it
out from Vern.

Z. May 18 - 20 was the AIM Boogie Bash. The weather was poor going down, but
was great at the destination.

3. May 20 was the Snohomish Bike Show. The Skagit Valley Chapter showed our
members some beautiful countryside, with about 30 bikes in attendance.

4. May 27 was the Show n’ Shine at the Lost in the 50°s Drive-In Restaurant. There
was a good turnout of bikes of all makes.

NEW BUSINESS

1. David, a representative of the Burn Camp, was at our meeting and expressed his
appreciation of our past efforts. More information on the Burn Camp is in the
“news” portion of the minutes.

2 On June 10, because Deeley’s have already booked the Queens Park baseball
diamond, we will have a fun slow pitch game, with Deeley’s staff, our members
and family and friends invited. There will be a barbeque at this event, and it will
start at 11:00 a.m. Please contact Deeley’s (291-2453) if you wish to attend —
sounds like lots of fun!! Bring your mitt!!!
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